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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

October 10, 2023 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Tracey Almond, Sarah Allen, Jody Hopper, Jenny Henderson, Lenora Council, Vanessa 

Mullinix, Jennifer Owens, Fran Marsh 

 

Council Members Present: 

Gary Lowder, Mayor 

Demar Huntley, Mayor Pro Tem 

Deloris Chambers 

Dale Ward 

Charles Council 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Terry Eudy, Public Works Director 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Lowder opened the public hearing for input regarding three closure requests for allies or 

public ways:  one section off Field Lane, one section off Dewey Street, and two sections of 

public streets off of, and generally parallel to, Valley Drive. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Jen Owens asked where exactly the alley off Field Lane was. Almond showed her a map of 

the area requested for closure. No other comments were made. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Lowder called for a motion to close the October 10, 2023 public hearing and recess until 

7p.m. when the regular council meeting would begin. 

Motion: Chambers 

Second: Huntley 

Vote: Passed/Unanimous 

 

Minutes approved November 14, 2023. 

 

Minutes Prepared by: Amanda Bowers 


